
KNHS - Bargaining Bulletin #3 - Bargaining Cancelled - to be

Rescheduled

Tuesday, March 28, 2017

To: All MoveUP members at Kekinow Native Housing Society

Your Union was contacted by your Employer’s representative last Friday and unfortunately, due to unforeseen

circumstances, has had to cancel our bargaining sessions for this week.

We are hopeful that when they are able to commit to resume that we will reschedule dates as soon as possible. 

In solidarity,

Terry Frank, Bargaining Committee

Karen McCallum, Bargaining Committee

Cheryl Popeniuk, Chair, Bargaining Committee

MoveUP

Suite 301-4501 Kingsway, Burnaby, B.C. V5H 0E5

tel: 604 299 0378  toll free: 1 800 665 6838  fax: 604 299 8211

http://moveuptogether.ca

email: cpopeniuk@moveuptogether.ca

web version: http://moveuptogether.ca/knhs-bargaining-bulletin-3-bargaining-cancelled-

be-rescheduled
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